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18th October 2019 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 

 

Reception 
 

Isabelle for her excellent work this week and her enthusiasm to help others. 
 

Year 1 
 

Tiannalee who always tries her best and works hard. 
 

Year 2 
 

Rosa-May for working independently in Maths and English this week. 
 

Year 3 
 

Eve for writing a fantastic description poem and using rhyme effectively 
 

Year 4 
 

Shay for always completing homework on time and to a high standard. 
 

Year 5 
 

Amelia for supporting others in her Maths and English lessons. 
 

Year 6 
 

Ellis for displaying excellent skills in tennis. 

 

 

Golden ticket winners: Libby (R) and Kelvin (Y3) 

 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

16th October  

Reception: Isabelle, Ivie and Libby. 

Y1: Molly, Louisa, Ethan and Reenie. 

Y2: Poppy and Ronnie. 

Y3: Freya, Najla and Ethan. 

Y4: Siena and Eliza. 

Y5: Alex, Logan and Kyra.  

Y6: Lily-Mae, Liam and Daisy. 

 

Prayers: please continue to pray for both Mrs Clews and Mrs Westwood who are recovering from surgery. 

Please pray for their speedy recovery. 

 

Reception Stay and Learn: takes place on Tuesday 22nd October and Wednesday 23rd October. Parents should 

arrive (on the day they have booked) at the main reception ready for a 1.15pm start. 

Parents’ Evening for Y1 up to Yr6: will be held on Wednesday 6th November from 3.30pm to 5.30pm 

and Thursday 7th November from 5.00pm to 7.00pm.    

 

All bookings will have to be made using SchoolsBuddy. Booking opens after 3.30pm on Tuesday 22nd October, so 

please make sure that you have access to SchoolsBuddy. If you have any problems please see Mrs Wooldridge or 

Mrs Lemm in the office.  

 

Reception class: are not included in these parents’ evenings, as Reception class parents have been invited to a 

“Play and Learn” session. 
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Open Sessions: we will be holding two Open Sessions on Wednesday 21st November from 9.30am – 10.30am and 

Thursday 29th November from 2.00pm – 3.00pm. This will be an opportunity for any interested parents (Catholic 

or non-Catholic) to experience our caring, Christian community. This will be particularly relevant to anyone 

considering a place in Reception class for September 2020. Please contact the office to book a place. 

 

Flu Vaccinations: will take place for children from Reception to Y6 on 23rd October.  

Children’s Halloween Disco: will take place on Thursday 24th October with the disco for  

Reception, Y1 and Y2 from 5.30pm to 6.30pm and Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 from 6.45pm to 8.00pm.  

Tickets are £2.00 per child. There will be lots of “goodies” to buy so the children can bring  

their pocket money. 

 

Break up: school will close for half term on Friday 25th October at 3.15pm. 

 

Menu: Week 2 

 

Have a good week, 

 

Mrs S M Mason 


